
Eur. Dr. Joaquin Brage Camazano

Scientific Assistant of Prof. Dr. Fernandez Segado

Dear Sir,

It would be a great honor for me to contribute to the editing of the book about the 

25th year of the Spanish Constitution. Unfortunately, due to a severe workload, it is 

impossible for me to undertake this important task for the time being. I am looking 

forward to any future collaboration.

Best regards

G. Papadimitriou
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